

Woodlands Family Practice Summer Newsletter





Covid Vaccinations

If you are over 18 years old and would like a Covid vaccination, please contact the surgery so that we can get you booked in.

Social Prescribing Service

Social Prescribing Service offers free and impartial information, advice and guidance to help patients get the assistance they require. We link patients to appropriate local services and organisations such as telephone befriending, financial support, adaptations & aids, domestic support, form filling, home safety, housing, and social activities.

Contact us for information on woodlandsfamilypractice@nhs.net

Nursing News

Jill Naylar has recently joined us as a Practice Nurse, we are looking forward to working with her.

Emma Tait will be rejoining us in July as a Nursing Associate.

Got any good ideas for the practice?

Tell Jo Nightingale the Practice Manager and she will happily try to put them into practice!



Please make sure if you change your telephone number that you let the surgery know so that we can update your records.

